
 

Dates to                 

remember  

26.07.24 - School clos-

es for Summer Holiday. 

04.09.24 - School 

opens for Autumn Term 

1. 

30.09.24 - Year 5 trip 

to Robinwood. 

07.10.24 - Individual 

photos. 

06.11.24 - Flu vaccina-

tions. 

 

F O L L O W  U S  O N  T W I T T E R  @ C L O U G H P R I M A R Y  @ C L O U G H S P O R T   

 
26th July 2024 

Platinum Stars 

Holden Clough Newsletter 

 
 

 
 

 

Mubeen & Safia 1DH 

Lily & Sam 1/2GE 

Farhan & Kolton 2SP 

Heidi & Tilly 3LD 

Aaliyah & Noah 3DL 

Amaalia & Tahlia 4GG 

Isabella & Vihan 4ST 

Ruqayyah & William 5CH 

Joshua & Lily 5NH 

Luca & Mason 6AH 

Anaya & Siena 6JH 

Goodbye & Good Luck!!  

It’s that time again where we look back on the events of the past year 

and forward to an exciting new year. I hope you’ll join us in wishing our 

Year 6 children the very best of luck as they move on to their new high 

schools.  

Good bye to Miss Darby who is off on adventure travelling around Aus-

tralia, and  Mrs Billance and Mrs Thompson who have come to the end 

of their supply contracts. And also, Mr Kordemir! Who will is leaving us 

to start his retirement journey. We wish them well & good luck in their 

new adventures. They have all been amazing and we will miss them all!!  

We welcome back Mr Porter, this time as Headteacher and Miss Hob-

son, Miss Hendry and Ms Counsell. Miss Quinn will also be joining us in 

Year 2. 

Have a lovely summer everyone!! 

Schools Out For Summer 
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